
Street Closure Plan 
- Notice: Cottonwood Street will be closed between Van Buren Street and Tyler 

Street from Monday 10/6 through Wednesday 10/8 in order for water main 
work to occur.  Local driveway access will be allowed. 

- Barricades will be placed at the VanBuren and Tyler intersections.  
- A live tap of the water main will be made on the south side of Cottonwood. 
- There should not be an interruption to water service in the area. 

Asphalt pavement will be placed on Wednesday afternoon/evening and ready 
for traffic on Thursday morning providing there is no unexpected weather or 
problems. 
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding! 
 


